
 

 

City of Wabasso 

City Council 

Wednesday, August 14, 2024 

5:00 pm 

 

 

The meeting opened the meeting with the recitation of the pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Mayor Atkins called the meeting to order with Council members Amanda Guetter and Roger 

Baumann present. 

 

Also present was City Clerk/Treasurer/Administrator Brandon Baune and City Auditor Rebecca 

Towne. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to consider approving the 2023 City Financial Report 

 

2023 Financial Audit Overview – Ms. Towne presented an overview of the report noting the 

following: 

1. Pages 1-3 are the most important pages which contain the opinion. 

2. Audit Findings – These are found on the last page containing findings and recommendations. 

3. Cedar Street – Big project in 2023. 

4. Sewer Rehab Project – Big project in 2023 and continuing into 2024 and beyond. Due to the 

amount and combination of loans and grants, a single audit will need to be completed in 

2025, for 2024. This will be additional work and cost to the city.  

Motion by Guetter, second by Baumann to approve the 2023 Financial Report. 

Atkins – yes; Guetter – yes; Baumann – yes. 

 

Motion by Baumann, second by Guetter to adjourn at 5:55. 

Atkins – yes; Guetter – yes; Baumann – yes. 

 

 

 

 

 

Brandon Baune 

City Clerk/Treasurer/Administrator 


